
 

Livonia Public Schools 
Board of Education Resolution 

November 26, 2018 
 

No Legislative Action on Education Policies 
During Lame Duck Session 

 

 

WHEREAS, the Michigan Legislature is about to commence its Lame Duck Session, and 

 

WHEREAS, decisions made in Lame Duck that impact our education system and public schools 
often have long term effects on our schools and the children we serve, and 

 

WHEREAS, issues that affect public education deserve thorough and thoughtful review, thereby 
ensuring proper consideration and debate on concepts and legislation that impact schools and 
ultimately the students we serve, and  

 

WHEREAS, educators, board members, and community members are willing to support well-
reasoned and carefully considered legislation, and 

 

WHEREAS, the next legislative session provides ample time for debate, dialogue, and review of 
legislation that impacts children, schools, and the education system, and 

 

WHEREAS the Tri-County Alliance for Public Education (TCA) encourages legislators to leave 
any legislative action on education policies for the next Legislature and Governor, so that they 
may give due consideration to any and all legislation being considered,  

 

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Livonia Public Schools School District supports the 
position of the Tri-County Alliance for Public Education (TCA) and similarly encourages 
legislators to leave any legislative action on education policies for the next legislative session, 
when there is time for appropriate review and deliberation.   

 


